
 
 

Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Monday 5th – Friday 9th January 2009: Week B 
 

Thought For The Week:  
   New Year's Day is every man's birthday.   

Charles Lamb 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!HAPPY NEW YEAR!HAPPY NEW YEAR!HAPPY NEW YEAR!    
 

As we begin a new term and a New Year, a key focus for us all this year are the 3 A’s: 
 

Attendance 
Attitude to Learning 

Achievement 
 
Let’s all start the term the way we mean to carry on – getting to lessons on time, wearing correct 

uniform, and most importantly, trying our hardest! 
 
Mock Trial Competition: Today (Monday) is the last day to apply to take part in this year competition. The 2009 team 

will be announced tomorrow (Tuesday) at break in HU5. Mrs Read. 

 

Year 10 and 11 Double Science Boosters Sessions this week:  Wednesday 3.05pm to 4.05pm.   

Check the booster timetable or speak to your Science teacher. Some students are invited to certain booster sessions, 

but if you have not been you can join the open sessions.   

Please note – Year 10 and 11 Triple (separate) Science students should not attend this round of booster sessions. 
 

Our Japanese friends are coming ... Once again, in March, our school will be hosting 12 
Japanese boys from our partner school in Hiroshima. They will be looking for 12 Highcliffe 

students (boys or girls!) to look after during their time here. Everyone who has done it has 

always really enjoyed it! It gives you a chance to make friends with someone from a very 

different culture to ours, so why not give it a go? If interested, see Mr Bryden in En1 and look 

out for letters and more information in January. 

 

 

PE NOTICES 

Year 7 football v All Saints – won 6-2.  

Please check PE whiteboard for this week’s practices.  

 

MUSIC NOTICES 
All music clubs will restart after the musical. 

 

Meeting for all cast of Into The Woods on Wednesday Lunchtime 1.40pm in the Dance Studio. 

 


